CAMPING MINISTRIES

Did you or someone you know have a life changing experience through outdoor ministry? Are
you looking for a way to give back, to show appreciation, or to help ensure that Crossways
Camping Ministries continue to bring the Gospel to others?

Crossways Camping Ministries exist to bring campers into relationship, not only with God, but
with one another. The past few years have been hard for Crossways, just as they have been for
other outdoor Lutheran camping ministries. As Crossways moves into a new season, we are
looking for motivated individuals to serve on the Crossways Board of Directors. We invite you to
join us as we work to keep Crossways Camping Ministries relevant and vibrant, so that new
generations can learn about God’s encompassing love and grace in beautiful outdoor settings.

Individuals with experience in the following areas would be a great asset to the Crossways
Board of Directors:

[J Forestry

[J Fund-raising

[J Grant writing

[J Legal

[ Social media

[J Construction trades (HVAC, electric, plumbing, etc.)

[J Pnhilanthropy

With that said, we are happy to consider anyone who is willing to share their time and talents
with us.

Board meetings are held quarterly via Zoom or in person with additional meetings scheduled as
needed. Committee meetings are scheduled outside of the quarterly meetings. A board member
serves for three years.

If you are interested in sharing your time and talents with an organization dedicated to
spreading the Gospel in an outdoor setting that reminds us of the awesomeness and beauty of
the world that God has created for us, please fill out the interest form to be contacted by a
member of the Crossways Camping Ministries Board of Directors. We look forward to hearing
from you!


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeIVC6ev1qL8JC0aGf2hqQm75sgR1ooiH3yorw9Zg4-7yTxGw/viewform?usp=sf_link

